From: Welch, Jennifer 
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 10:25 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel to Nov 13th 2014 National Briefing at USDOL

Good morning Steve,

I have returned from a one-day briefing in Washington DC which was funded by Brandeis university.

Brandeis invited me to attend the meet at the Department of Labor to discuss youth employment.

Please remind me what information I need to provide to officially report this to Ethics?

Thank you,

JW

Jennifer Welch

Managing Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services

